
 

OUR LADY’S SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 
10 June 2022 

www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Parish Priest:            Fr. Peter-Damien McKinley 
Principal:                   Ms. Patrizia Bertani 
Parish Mass Times:   
English: Saturday 9.00am, 5.30pm, Sunday 9:00am, 10.30am & 5:30pm 
Vietnamese: Saturday 7.00pm, Sunday 12.30pm, Friday 7.30pm 
Burmese: Every 2nd Sunday 2.30pm 
Chin: Every 1st, 3rd, 4th, 5th Sunday 2.30pm 
Tongan: Every 1st Sunday 3.00pm 
School Phone:      9312 2230 
School website: www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Our Lady’s is a Child Safe School 

Dear Parents, 
On Sunday the 5th of June we celebrated Pentecost Sunday which occurs 
every year 50 days after Easter. It is the day that the Church celebrates the 
blessing of the Holy Spirit upon the Apostles and other followers of Jesus 
Christ as mentioned in the Acts of the Apostles (Acts 2:1- 31). The day of 
Pentecost is known in the Christian Church as the day on which the Spirit 
descended upon the apostles, and under Peter's preaching, so many thou-
sands were converted in Jerusalem. Jesus’ followers were gathered togeth-
er and the Holy Spirit “filled the whole house where they were 
sitting” (Acts 2:2). “All of them were filled with the Holy Spirit and began to speak in other tongues 
as the Spirit enabled them.” (Acts 2:4)  
 
Andrew Chin is a singer/song writer who has written many well known pastoral songs that the stu-
dents at Our Lady’s School and Catholic schools across Australia sing as part of their religious edu-
cation. On Monday the 20th of June Andrew will be teaching students across the school to sing 
and perform his songs. He will take students in the Junior, Middle and Senior classes and then cre-
ate a whole school performance. I would like to invite all families to come to the Our Lady’s school 
performance on Monday the 20th of June beginning at 1:50pm and concluding at 2:50pm. It will 
be held in the School Hall and parents will be able to enter via the small side gate on the left hand 
side where you can enter into the hall. We hope we see many of you attend. 
 
On Friday the 24th of June all students will be celebrating the Feast of the Sacred Heart in Our La-
dy’s Church at 9.00am. The Feast of the Sacred Heart celebrates love and the heart represents 
human love. We hope that you can join the staff and students of Our Lady’s School at the Mass on 
Friday the 24th of June, in the church. 
 
Each year as an expression of our love and care for people in our community the Our Lady’s School 
community supports those people in our community who are in need via the St Vincent De Paul 
Society or Vinnie’s as they affectionately referred to. The Events committee rang the Sunshine Vin-
nie’s outlet and asked what the could do to support the homeless in our community. The response 
was that in this cold winter there is a great need for toiletries, blankets, socks, jumpers, coats, 
jackets, beanies, scarves and singlets. The Events Committee have made a poster which is included 
in this newsletter for you to refer to. We ask you the families of Our Lady’s to donate any clean or 
new items if you can, you will be making a difference to someone in need.  
We will accept donations up to Wednesday the 22nd of June. You can drop off your donation/s at 
the school office. These items will then be picked up by St Vinnie’s and then distributed to the 
needy in Sunshine, Braybrook and Footscray via the Soup Van. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Mon 13 June Queen’s Birthday 
Public Holiday - No School 
Thurs 16 June Team Colours Day 
Fri 17 June Reports published 
Fri 17 June P&F Trivia Night 
Wed 22 June Three Way Learning 
Conversations 3.30-6.00pm 
Thurs 23 June Three Way Learn-
ing Conversations 8.00-3.30 NO 
SCHOOL 
Fri 24 June End of Term 2 
Mon 11 July Start of Term 3 
Fri 29 July Confirmation for Year 
6 at 7.00pm 
Tuesday 9 August Parent Online 
Cybersaftey Information night at 
7:30pm 
Wednesday 17 August Parent 
Information night focussed on 
Writing with Deb Sukarna at 7pm 
at Our Lady’s school 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTE OF THE 2022 

SCHOOL CLOSURE DAYS 
(students do not attend school): 

Thursday 23 June: Three Way 
Learning Conversations (students 

attend at their appointment 
time) 

Monday 31 October: Report 
Writing 

 
 

SACRAMENT DATES 
Fri 29 July 7.00pm Confirmation 

(Year 6) 

Then God said, “Let us make man in our image, after our likeness. And let them have dominion over the fish of the sea and over 
the birds of the heavens and over the livestock and over all the earth and over every creeping thing that creeps on the earth.”   

Genesis 1:26 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Prayer of the Aboriginal People 
Father of all, You gave us the Dreaming, You have spoken to us through our be-

liefs, You then made your love clear to us in the person of Jesus. 
We thank you for your care. You own us, you are our hope. Make us strong as 

we face the problems of change. 
We ask you to help the people of Australia to listen to us and respect our cul-

ture. 
Make the knowledge of you grow strong in all people, So that you can be at 

home in us and we can make a home for everyone in our land. 
Amen 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=cross&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=ZUaT3MsfbitSrM&tbnid=Nwm2B5nfZ1d-hM:&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fsatiricmilk.deviantart.com%2Fart%2FCross-with-heart-211595514&ei=ROBsUeD-POTwiAfd5IAQ&bvm=bv.45175338,d.aGc&psig=AF


 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to the following Year 6 students on achieving a Year 6 Leader 
badge. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Miller M    Bethany L          Cristian M   Amelia M   Karen H 

 
Thank you for making a positive difference to Our Lady’s School! 

Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
princi-
pal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.a

Important Reminders 
Queen’s Birthday Holiday - Monday the 13th of June (No school) 
 
Team Colours Day - Thursday the 16th of June (Students come to school dressed in the col-
ours of their favourite sports team) 
 
Our Lady’s School Trivia Night - Friday the 17th June, doors open at 6:30pm and the Trivia be-
gins at 7.00pm. 
 
Our Lady’s Three Way Learning Conversations – Wednesday 22nd June 3:30pm-6:00pm and 
Thursday 23rd all day 8.00am-3:30 pm. 
 
Road Safety 
Thank you to all the parents who are keeping not only their own child/children safe 
but all children by following the road safety rules when dropping off or picking up 
their child/children. Do not be tempted to double park as it is against the law and 
puts your child and others in danger. You will need to allow more time to find a park 
as the continuing work on the Sunbury line is causing more traffic congestion around our school. I ask you all 
to make sure you do the right thing in regards to those residents who live in the houses around the school 
and NEVER park in their driveways. Allow yourself enough time in the mornings and afternoons to find a 
parking spot or park further away from the school to reduce traffic congestion.  

We NEVER want to compromise children’s safety so please keep our children safe by following  
the road rules. 

Wishing all the Our Lady’s school families, 

students and staff a very safe, restful and 

happy long weekend. 



 

Our Lady’s School community supports those people in our community who are in need via the St Vincent 
De Paul Society or Vinnie’s as they affectionately referred to. The Events committee rang the Sunshine Vin-
nie’s outlet and asked what the school community could do to support the homeless in our local area. The 
response was that in this cold winter there is a great need for toiletries, blankets, socks, jumpers, coats, jack-
ets, beanies, scarves  and singlets. The Events Committee designed the poster below to advertise the items 
requested.  

Please bring your clean or new donations to the school office. Many thanks for your donations. 



 

FI 
Angela - You have shown significant improvement in your ability to communicate with others. You are open to feed-
back to improve and your effort is outstanding. From Ms. Cam Tu 
Klara - For showing the Our Lady’s Gospel Value of Service. You always help members in our class so willingly. You have 
a kind heart. Thank you Klara! From Ms. Cam Tu 
 
FJ 
Emily- For using the learning asset Communicator when investigating magnets in Discovery. You were able to clearly 
explain what you thought was going on. Well done! From Miss Wendy 
Minh-Dzung- For making good progress with her reading. Keep up the good work! From Miss Wendy  
 
1K 
Scarlett - for displaying the Our Lady’s Gospel Value of Courage when you confidently presented your data on the 
weather in front of the class. From Miss Shai 
Jayden- for being a confident and flexible collaborator in all aspects of your learning. Thanks for being you! From Miss 
Shai 
 
1L 
Snowbery T - For being a confident communicator when presenting your weather chart! Fantastic reporting skills! 
From Miss Steph 
Sadie K - For being a risk taker in your learning! You did an amazing job at trying out new purposes in your writing this 
week! From Miss Steph  
 
2M 
Amelia T - For demonstrating the Our Lady’s Gospel Value of Service by being so helpful in the classroom without be-
ing asked. Well done! From Mrs Granata & Mrs Mendoza 
Sylvee V - For using the Learning Asset of Communicator by sharing your thinking clearly during Discovery. Keep it up! 
From Mrs Granata & Mrs Mendoza  
 
2N 
Bonnie M For great improvement in mathematics. You are a star! From Mrs Mitchell 
Evelyn L For demonstrating the Learning Asset of Collaborator during Discovery Learning. Well done! From Mrs Mitch-
ell  
 
3E 
Ben M- For showing the Our Lady’s Gospel Value of Courage by being honest and speaking the truth. Well done Ben! 
Keep it up! From Miss Karen 
Stephanie D- For having such a positive attitude in your learning. You always try your best and speak to others with 
care and respect. Well done Stephanie! From Miss Karen 
 
3F 
Ngun P - For being a Steward of Creation by helping to keep our school yard clean and taking care of the environment. 
Keep up the great work! From Mr Josh 
Jake C - For showing the Our Lady’s Gospel Value of Respect by interacting positively with others and helping out when 
you can. Well done Jake! From Mr Josh  
 
4G 



 

Lily - For demonstrating the Learning Asset of Self Manager 
by taking pride in her work and completing it to the best of 
her ability. From Ms Athena 
Ruby - For demonstrating the Learning Asset of Self Manager 
by taking pride in her work and completing it to the best of 
her ability. From Ms Athena 
 
4H 
Kieren- For using an efficient written strategy when solving 
multiplication. Keep it up! From Ms. Robles 
Abbey- For starting to share your ideas during class discus-
sions. Keep it up! From Ms. Robles 
 
5C 
Bidao- For demonstrating the Our Lady’s Gospel Value of Courage by trying hard with all your work. Well done Bidao! 
From Mr Membrey 
Evelyn L- For showing the Learning Asset of Self-Manager by being independent with your work. Keep it up, Evelyn! 
From Mr Membrey 
 
5D 
Landen - For displaying Our Lady's Gospel Value of Courage by always doing  your best work, even when it is challeng-
ing. Well Done! From Mrs Muscat 
Aaliya - For demonstrating the learning asset of Self-Manager by working diligently towards your writing goals. Great 
effort working on your text structure! From Mrs Muscat 
 
6A 
Dakshaa V- For a detailed explanation for the Museum of Me task, showing effort and reflective thinking. From Mr 
Wickham 
Summer F-For a detailed explanation for the Museum of Me task, showing effort and attention to detail. From Mr 
Wickham  
 
6B 
David A - For displaying improvements in the Learning Asset of self-manager! Keep it up!! From Ms Gurry 
Harrison H - For consistently displaying the Learning Asset of Thinker and sharing your ideas within small group and 
whole class discussions! From Ms. Gurry  

Jack T  Fi 
Savannah H 1K 
Kiera L 2M 
Eilish L 2N 
Imogen T 3E 
Mrs Sales 



 



 

 

Team Colours 
Day 

 
 

At Our Lady’s school we love to celebrate the things we are passionate about. Sport is 
a very important part of our school curriculum and we have set aside a day where we 
can all come to school celebrating our favourite sporting teams by wearing their col-
ours. This is a fun day for the children and the staff. 
 

This year Team Colours Day will be held on THURSDAY 16 JUNE 
 

The children of Our Lady’s school will be able to come to school 
dressed in their favourite sporting team or House colours. It does 
not have to be a complete uniform; it might be a scarf, jumper or a 
beanie. If your child is not wearing the colours from their favourite 
sporting team or House colours they will be required to wear their 
school sports uniform on the day. 
 
Ms Jo McManus our wonderful PE Leader has organised for the children to participate 
in an AFL Roadshow activity. 

THREE WAY (PARENT STUDENT TEACHER) LEARNING CONVERSATIONS 

 

Reminder to all parents that they can now book our June Three Way (Parent Student Teach-

er) Learning Conversations for either Wednesday 22 June (3.30-5.55pm) or Thursday 23 

June (8.00am-3.30pm - No school for children on this day). 

Use the user name and password that was sent home on Monday to login to the PTO web-

site. You can also book an interpreter for your appointments. 

HOW TO: 1.Go to the school’s home page www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

  2.Click Read More on the Three Way Conversation Article 

  3.Click the PTO icon as shown here … 

  4.Enter your surname and PIN provided on the slip 

If you have any problems or need help booking, please come into the Office with your 

Booking Slip and the Office Staff will be happy to help you through the booking process. 
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Regional Cross Country Team 2022 

On Wednesday the 8th June, 23 students represented Our Lady’s Primary School in the Maribyrnong Divi-
sion Cross Country event held at Brimbank Park.  

They ran 2-3 km and had to finish in the top 12 to go through to the Western Metropolitan Regional Cross 
Country Event to be held next Thursday the 16th June at Brimbank Park.  

Out of our 23 students, 7 made it through to the next event. The students underlined made it through to the 
next event. 

Well done and we are all so proud of your achievements. 

Sam A  Ruby L  Cade A   Angeli C  Andrew T 

Ava H  Henry A  Holly B   Peter D  Leonardo S 

Henry W  Eva T   Will F    Karen H  Gabe M 

Aquelly L  Max H  Amelia M   LiLi F   Leon A 

Jacqueline M Eve I   Summer F 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 


